
School Improvements 
As you will know from the range of works that have already happened, we are trying to improve 
our school site and facilities.  It has been suggested that as we have a range of parents at St  
Wilfrid's who may work for or own companies, there may be some who would donate services or 
materials towards some of these building and improvement projects. 
 
There are obviously health and safety considerations and we would sometimes have particular 
guidance and procedures to follow within this. 
 
If anybody thinks that they could help in some way, please let us know.  Our current priorities are 
redecorating the school hall, refurbishing the KS1 corridor toilets and developing our outside   
areas, both the KS2 playground and a spiritual, prayer garden area. 
 
We're so grateful for the parent and PTA support that has already enabled us to get our pond 
completely revamped and almost ready for use by children, and the new inclusion learning 
space off the hall.   
 
Particular thanks to all those who supported the PTA quiz night, and to Steve Calder and Trish 
Pickering - parents who co-ordinated the pond campaign. 

House Reward 
Congratulations to St George's house who earned the most 
house points last half term.   
 
We will let you know when their reward will be happening as 
soon as we can. 

Y5 Super Science 
 
In year 5 we love science! One of the best lessons we have had was when we designed our own 
animals.  
 
We chose a habitat for animals and created our animals based on their adaptations to the        
environment. We were really thoughtful about how our animals would need 
to adapt to the  environment. We thought about how they would find food 
and how they could protect themselves from predators.  
 
We are really looking forward to some very exciting events happening in    
Science Week!  



Sporting Events 
 
We have lots of exciting sports competitions in the next few weeks. 
 
Y5 Futsal Finals at EIS on Monday 12th March 
 
Y5/6 Sports Hall Athletics Regional Finals at EIS on Tuesday 20th March 
 
Y3/4 Advanced Gymnastics Regional Finals at EIS on Tuesday 20th March 
 
Y5/6 Squash Competition at Hallamshire Squash and Tennis Club on Wednesday 21st March 
 
Y6 League Netball Finals at EIS on Thursday 22nd March 
 
Good luck to all of our teams! 

Gymnastics News 

 

The St Wilfrid’s Gymnastics team did a fantastic job in their competition last week at Notre Dame 

and having come first, the Year 3/4 team are going on to represent Sheffield (and the school), in 

the regional finals on 20th March.  

A huge thank you to Chloe for all her training and support in getting them 

this far.  

Fantastic achievement and thanks to Mr Conway and Miss Bray for          

supervising them on the day and getting them to and from the school safely.  





Tickets are available via this link: https://www.picatic.com/event15199843403926  

https://www.picatic.com/event15199843403926

